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MEDICAL DIRECTORATE
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR

PRESS RELEASE
Imphal, the 3' December, 2013.

In pursuance of Secretariat: Health Department Letter No.18/64/2012-M(C)
dated 22"' November, 2013, it is hereby notified to all the aspiring candidates that
there will be no State PMT for Government nomination into MBBS/BDS courses,
2014. It has been decided for adopting the All India Pre-Medical/Pre-Dental Entrance
Test (AIPMT) qualified list of the State. So, they are informed to appear in AIPMT,

For online registration and details, please visit website: - www.ai m ic.in

2014 for the selection of State nominees.

( A. Bijoy ing
Director of Health Servi es, ani ur.


